## Snippets about Lake Tahoe



• The Bijou Bike Park Association and South Lake Tahoe are seeking input on the Bijou Bike Park design at an April 2, 5:30pm at Bijou Elementary School, 3501 Spruce Ave.

- According to FindTheHome, Alpine County reported zero car thefts in 2013.
- Tahoe Paradise Resort Improvement District's board is meeting March 26 from 6-8pm at the park in Meyers.
- South Lake Tahoe Police Department SWAT Association is having a Bowl-a-Thon on April 8 from 5-8pm at Tahoe Bowl (1030 Fremont Ave.). All proceeds will be donated to the nonprofit South Lake Tahoe SWAT Association to assist in the purchase of equipment and future training. Cost is \$120 for a team of up to six players. Entry fee includes one cheese pizza, pitcher of soda, and one game with shoes. RSVP to Brian Hannink at SWAT@cityofslt.us.
- The April 15 noon-1:30pm Tahoe Talks is titled Dealing with Drought. John Rice, general manager at Sierra-at-Tahoe, is the speaker. The talk is free. It will be at the board room at Lake Tahoe Community College.